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YONEX German Open 2024 
27.02.2024 to 03.03.2024 in Mülheim an der Ruhr 

Umpire Invitation 
 

Dear friends, 
 
The German Badminton Association has the pleasure of inviting your umpire to officiate at the  
Yonex German Open 2024, which is part of the HSBC BWF World Tour Super 300 Tournament Series.  
 
 The invitation is based on the following terms: 
- The organizer will provide transport to and from Düsseldorf International Airport (DUS). 
- The organizer will provide accommodation (including breakfast) in twin shared ‘non-smoking’ rooms, all 

umpires are expected to share rooms with their colleagues. 
- The organizer will provide a daily allowance. 
- All travelling expenses to / from Mülheim/Ruhr will be on account of the umpire or their national 

association. 

- Umpires are requested to attend the Umpire's Briefing on Monday 26th February 2024 at 8:00 pm at the 
venue (tbc by referee). 

 
The Finals are expected to finish in the late afternoon on Sunday 3rd March 2024. 
The Yonex German Open 2024 will be played in the Westenergie Sporthalle, Mülheim/Ruhr. 
The tournament website can be found at: http://www.german-open-badminton.de  
Nominations should be made online as soon as possible, but not later than 17th December 2023. 
Link to the nomination form: https://forms.office.com/r/4PL1AEt68L  
Please do not make any travel arrangements until your umpire nomination has been confirmed.  
You will be notified shortly after the selection.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming your umpire to Mülheim/Ruhr. 
 
Kind regards, 
Björn Wüpping (in the name of the technical officials Coordinators Team) 
 
Technical Officials Coordinators Team mailto:technical.officials@german-open-badminton.de?subject=Yonex German Open 2024 - Umpire Invitation 

 
 

Sender: 
Pia Mölder, Björn Wüpping 
Technical Officials Coordinators Team 
YONEX German Open 
technical.officials@german-open-badminton.de 
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